
 

OFFICE OF GOVERNOR RONNIE MUSGROVE 

INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 

TO: GOVERNOR 

FROM: RILEY 

SUBJECT: LOUIS ALDRIDGE:  JUNE CONFERENCE 

DATE 5/27/03 

CC: FILE 

Per your directions, I contacted Louis Aldridge regarding a conference on the Gulf Coast 
in June.  Your notes had June 4 & 5 at the Biloxi Grand, but Mr. Aldridge did some 
checking and he couldn’t find about anything about a meeting for those dates.  He did 
find the Second Annual Special Education Conference scheduled for June 22-25 on the 
Gulf Coast at the Coliseum Convention Center.   
 
You are scheduled to be at the SREB annual meeting in Austin June 22-24.  Mr. Aldridge 
said that he had spoken to Melody Bounds at MDE and informed her that you might be 
interested in speaking to the attendees of the Special Ed Conference and she said that 
Wednesday, the 25th at noon was open.  I’ve checked your calendar and you have a 
private lunch tentatively scheduled for that date that Richard has put on the calendar.  So, 
it doesn’t appear as if your calendar will allow you to attend the Wednesday Special Ed 
lunch session.   
 
Mr. Aldridge said that he understands if your calendar won’t allow you to be in Biloxi.  
He also offered to meet you down there if your schedule did allow you to attend.  Please 
advise as to if you want to change your calendar and try to speak in Biloxi. 
 

Yes – speak in Biloxi _________ 
 
No – give regrets to Aldridge _________ 

 
He also requested a meeting with you and Dr. Johnson to discuss some compliance 
problems related to the transitioning of children with disabilities at age 3.  If it is okay 
with you, I’ll forward his request on to the Scheduling Team and work with Jill to set up 
a meeting with all of ya’ll. 
 

Yes – schedule meeting _________ 
 
No – don’t schedule meeting _________ 

 


